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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

l>'IARCH 28-31, 1978 

TUESDAY, MAf:lCH 28 

10:00 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 29 

1 0 : 00 a . m o 

THURSDAY, rtiARCH 30 

10:00.a.m. 

7:00 p.mo 

FRIDAY, MARCH 2.1 
10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

----------· 
SOUTH~; sr-1 N BAPTIST 

MAP'.' 1··'! VOL. V9 NO. 25 

SEJi • A Y LIBR.~ y 

Chapel: Miss Phyllis Mayo, Soprano Soloist 
and Master of Divinity student. 

Student Council Executive Committee meeting. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. Dr. Pope 
Duncan, President of Stetson University, 
Deland, Florida. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures with Dr. Pope 
Duncan conclude. 

Student Council meeting. Bethea Room 

Student Councii Forum: Candidates for Student 
Council offices will be presented. Refreshments 
provided. Cafet~riao 

SUNDAY SCHOOL Mr. Joe Haynes, Consultant in the Sunday 
CONSULTANT: School Department of the Baptist Sunday School 
Board, will be on campus March 28- 30. Personc. • interested in dis-
cussing church-related problems or in seeking information about the 
Sunday School program may arrange an appointment through Dr. Powers, 
212 Stealy~ 

KEESEE DEADLINE: Students wishing to apply to the Keesee Founda-
tion for aid are remin_ded that April 12 is 

the deadline to make application for the coming school yearo The 
Student Affairs office has recently received a limited number of 
application forms-and -these will be made available by request. 
Applications may also be obtained by writing the Foundation at P.O. 
Box 3748, Martinsville, Va. 24112. 

SPECIAL MOVIE . The Student Council Social Committee has .. 
~ON CAMPUS: arranged to have the movie, 0 The Hiding Place," 
shown on our campus.. The movie, which portrays- the life and witness 
of Corrie Ten Boom and her family during the Nazi terror of World 
Uar II, will be presented on Thursday, April 6 at 7:00 p.m. in 
Birikley Chapel. To defr~y the cost of obtaining· the film, a charge 
of $1.00 will be made for tickets. Tickets should be purchased in• 
advanc-e at the Student Affairs office, Mackie Hall, March 29 
through April 6. 

DEVELOPMENT This week, President Lolley goes to Birmingham, 
MEETINGS: Alabama on Monday, Shelby, N.C. on Wednesday 
and Hickory, N.C. on Thursday to share the Southeastern Story. 

-over-



TENNIS COURTS Beginning Tuesday, March 28, the tennis courts 
OPEN: will be .open on a regular, supervised basis 
on the following schedule: 

Monday-Friday 
Saturday 
Sunday 

2 : 30- 7 : 30 p o mo . 
9,:00 aom. - 7:30 p. m. 
2:00 pomo - 7:30 porno 

Supervisors will open and maintain the courts during these hourso 
Keys may be checked.out from the Student Affairs office for other 
hourso The tennis courts are available for seminary use only and I.D. 
cards (student I.D.s or Activities Cards fdr dependents) may be 
requested by Supervisors. Co~rts may also be reserved in advance 
for one hour periods through the Student Affairs office. 

SOUTHERN BAPTIST ~he Annuity. Board of the Southern Baptist 
GRADUATING SENIORS: Convention invites all graduating seniors 
(May, Summer School, December, 1978) to a special dinner on Thursday 
evening, April 13 at 6: 30 p. m. in our cafeteria. This .is an oppor-
tunity for all seniors who plan to work in Southern Baptist churches, 
institutions and agencies to discuss how you can best be~ served by 
the various -programs of the Annuity Board. Protection programs 
are available for retirement, term insurance, benefits for spouses 
and dhildren, health benefits, disability protection and special 
invest~ent· programs. Please go to ·the Field Education o-ffice to . 
register and get a meal ticket if you can accept this invitation. 

SUM1'1ER CAJ!IP Three people are needed for positions at the 
PO~ITIONS: Bear Wallow-Baptist Camp near Henderson 1 N.C. 
for m0st of the swnmer. Needed are: General Director, Recreation 
Director and camp nurse. Room and board plus an honararium are 
offered. See the Field Education office about these and other 
opportunities. 

JUNIOR CLASS At its-scheduled meeting on Friday, March 17, 
MEETING: the Junior·class met with se,ven members present 
to consider possibilities for the May, 1980 graduation speakero Due 
to the small-resp~nse, another effort is being made to get a better 
representation of opinion. If you will be graduating in May, 1980, 
please return the questionaire below to the Student Affairs office 
by Friday, March 31. 
--------------~-~-----------:------------~----------------------------
I agree to allow the seven present at the meeting to serve as a 
committee to recommend possi~le speakers. yes_ no __ _ 

I suggest the follbwing for graduation speaker possibilities. 

Signed _____________ _ 

Information for the Campus Bulletin is due in the Student Affairs 
Office by 12 noon each Thursday. All material must be signed and 
include a telephone number. 
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